Sherman Central School District Newsletter

Fall 2023

P W PRINTS



IN THIS ISSUE

Superintendent's Message Principal's Message Homecoming Highlight **Music News** Class News Grandparent's Day Parade Fire Prevention Day SUNY Fredonia Science Bowl **Dental Van Announcement** Cafeteria News Football Stats Modified Volleyball Stats **Cross Country Stats** New Faculty/Staff **Artist Spotlight** SCS Cares **Honors Dinner**

January Regents Schedule







Superintendent's Message

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff.

We are thrilled to announce the successful completion of the first two months of the academic year, and it brings us great joy to share the tremendous accomplishments of our students and the positive strides we have made together as a school district. The smooth transition back into a routine has not only facilitated a conducive learning environment but has also encouraged a sense of accountability and organization, fostering an atmosphere conducive to academic growth and personal development.



Our students have an unmistakable level of school spirit that nurtures a sense of belonging and camaraderie that truly sets our district apart. Right from the first day of school, students graced the hallways with an undeniable sense of pride and confidence. Throughout the months of September and October, students across all grade levels participated in our spirit week, while our middle and high school students united for an exciting pep rally.

Our budding music stars continue to make Sherman proud with several students being selected for prestigious recognition. Sports programs from midget football up to our varsity level sports teams are fighting to the top as they enter the playoffs. And finally, we have three FFA student members attending the FFA National Convention in Indianapolis from October 31st through November 3rd.

Another significant highlight was the inaugural character trait awards assembly for our PreK-6th grade students. So many students were given awards for building character! Way to go Wildcats!!!!

As we look ahead, I am pleased to introduce the new district goals that will guide us on our journey to even greater heights of excellence. These goals are a testament to our dedication to providing a top-notch education for every student, ensuring they have the tools and opportunities to thrive. Our focus on academic innovation, enhanced student support, and community engagement will enable us to provide the best possible educational experience.

Student Achievement

Sherman Central School District provides a comprehensive academic program that empowers students to achieve their highest potential beyond graduation.

Climate, Culture, and Community

Sherman Central School District builds strong, collaborative partnerships with students, faculty, staff, families, and the community by focusing on communication and consistency where all feel valued and empowered.

Sherman Central School District promotes the health and welfare of all stakeholders by strengthening the foundation of a district culture that is responsive to social, emotional, and physical safety needs.

School District Operations

Sherman Central School District maintains safe and efficient facilities, adequate resources, and innovative infrastructure that support the district's academic goals, while reflecting the financial values of the community.

As we move forward into the upcoming months, we remain committed to providing an exceptional learning experience for all our students. We appreciate the ongoing support of our parents and the hard work of our dedicated faculty and staff members, whose efforts continue to make our district a center of excellence.



With warm regards,

Carrie Yohe





Principal's Message

Welcome back to a new school year. Our Sherman students waved goodbye to summer, trading the hot summer leisure months for backpacks & homework as the start of the school year officially began on Thursday, September 7, 2023.

A new school year presents opportunities for various new beginnings-new classes, new materials, and new faces. Speaking of new faces....

I am honored to welcome the following new staff members to our district. Rebecca Cullum-School Counselor, Janelle Jobin-Meredith-Special Education, Rebecca McCauley-2nd Grade, Hannah Moore-6th Grade, Steven Moyer-Mattesson-Physical Education, Victoria Robson-5th Grade, Wendy Rodgers-1st Grade, and Erin Vanderzyden-Science. They are eight excellent additions to our already outstanding staff here at Sherman.

School activities are at their peak. Sporting events, class trips, homecoming, dances, movie night, the school musical and so much more! I am so thankful for the opportunities our district provides. Our students are the reason we are here. Please encourage your child to seek out all possible opportunities here at SCS.

Student achievement and success is an important focal point of every classroom teacher. Please keep your child motivated and stress the importance of:

- Attending school everyday
- Getting plenty of rest
- Eating a healthy breakfast
- Studying and completing homework
- Establishing and maintaining these healthy habits results in academic success!

I hope your child is having a positive and successful school year. We have a dedicated and hard working faculty whose main focus is doing what is best for children.

Sincerely yours.....Ivana S. Hite





Homecoming





























10/27, 10/28 6:00 pm \$5.00

Starring Quinn Liffner as Nemo Starring Taryn Palmatier as Marlin Starring Ivy Yokom as Dory

Paige Altsman, Tristen Ball,
Brayden Bargar, Brighton Fay-Vanderwork,
Kayliann Fisher, Wynslow Gilkinson,
Audrey Johnson, Aurora Kenyon,
Carson Kramer, Parker Liffner,
Zoey Long, Skylar MacDonald,
Isabella Persaud, Liadan Quinn,
Lexis Ross, Mia Whitehead

Payson Altsman, Blaze Beale,
Jasper Eschenbach, Stephen Hildum,
Parker Kenyon, Kihomi Lilley,
Sophie Lindsey, Shelby Melnick,
Georges Meredith, Jasmine Osterhoudt,
Galen Tehan, Elliot Thompson,
Aiden Walker

Area All-State Choirs

Every year in May, several choir students sing a solo for adjudication at the NYSSMA Solo Festival. This adjudication is an audition to be in All-State choirs for the following academic year.

Congratulations to the following students for being selected:

Taryn Palmatier (12th grade)
NYSSMA Zone 1 Area All-State Mixed Choir
November 18 at 1:30, SUNY Fredonia, \$13.00 General Admission

Payson Altsman (7th grade), Quinn Liffner (7th grade), Kihomi Lilley (9th grade), Madalyn Wilson (8th grade) NYSSMA Zone 1 Area All-State Treble Choir November 4 at 1:00, Akron High School, \$7.00 General Admission

Galen Tehan (9th grade), Aiden Walker (8th grade)
NYSSMA Zone 1 Area All-State Mixed Choir
November 4 at 1:00, Akron High School, \$7.00 General Admission





The children are sitting underneath the fall trees they made in art with Mr. Rappold. They also painted pumpkins in art last week. Everyone is loving art!

Kindergarten

Fall in kindergarten brings friendships, routine and to some, a new school. They have done a wonderful job adapting to all these changes. Along with mastering letter names and counting in kindergarten we have been busy with learning all about the season of fall. Both classrooms have had fun tasting apples, making an apple craft, learning about the life cycles of apples, leaves and pumpkins and reading several books about fall. Want to know more about fall - just ask a kindergartener!





First Grade

First Grade is Falling for Math

The first grade classrooms have been working on a fall scarecrow partners to 10 project. We are using a combination of addends to find different sums of 10. We have also been counting on, using doubles, and counting back to subtract. For the month of October, we are disguising a pumpkin and using adjectives to describe the disguise of choice. In science we wrapped up our sound unit and will be moving into everyone's favorite, wild and endangered animal studies.





Second Grade

We recently completed our animal unit and we ended with building bird feeder prototypes for different species of birds. We are now starting our solids, liquids, and gasses unit - we started with building sturdy structures! These pictures are from our science units and the Grandparent's Day Parade.











Third Grade

Our third graders had a great first week back in the classroom. They worked hard on creating a fun banner and props for the annual "Grandparent's Day Parade." They were "Totally Tubular" dressed as Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles! They also participated in a fun "teambuilding" STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) activity building a structure using only a marshmallow, 20 pieces of spaghetti, 1 yard of string and 1 yard of tape. It was such a fun way for students to experiment, collaborate and problem solve. Our tallest structure was 24 ½ inches! We hope to incorporate more STEM activities and lessons in the classroom as the year goes on, and can't wait to see what these wonderful kids are capable of discovering

Students in Mrs. Liffner's and Mrs. Solinger's third grade classes have really enjoyed their "Mystery Science." In their first unit Animals Through Time, students have been presented with Central Mysteries of Where can you find whales in the desert, How do we know what dinosaurs looked like, and Can you outrun a dinosaur? With each Central Mystery, students re-create the process of scientific discovery in the classroom using the Five Es of Science. (Engage-with an interactive video, Explore-with a hands-on activity, Explain-using discussion questions

& supplemental reading activities, Elaborate-using online extension activities, and











Fourth Grade

Fourth Crade is off to a great and busy start! We had a great Welcoming Parade and Spirit Week!

In Mathematics, we began our year with place value, number forms, and relationships of values within a baseten number system. Addition and subtraction will play a major part in early October as we connect new strategies to old algorithms. For extra fluency practice and to keep us sharp 99math and Prodigy will be extending our practice into a fun learning format with good healthy competition.

Beginning the year with the realistic fiction book, Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing, for our novel study has given us a humorous and relatable story to tie in to our ELA standards. We have been dissecting the story to practice reading comprehension, constructed response questions, vocabulary, and so much more! We have been participating in a postcard exchange with the other 49 states.

Social Studies has been all about New York State. We are learning about maps, directions, landforms, climate, agriculture, and other interesting topics about NYS. We are currently working on a NYC project!

Our science investigations and lab kits expose us to living organisms, simple machines, and energy waves. Each week we have at least one lab day to conduct research, collect data, write up a lab report, and present a plotted graph to display our findings.







Fifth Grade

Fifth grade has had a great opening to the school year. We welcomed our grandparents to the annual Grandparent's Day Parade. We also built working relationships that stressed effective communication by building replicas of a teacher constructed K-nex car. This has springboarded us to settling into our academics for the new year.







Sixth Grade

The 6th Grade is currently reviewing math concepts that will help them tackle the 6th grade curriculum. These topics include: long division, multidigit multiplication,LCM, GCF, and fractions.

In science, the students are studying thermal energy. They have taken on the roles of thermal scientists and are researching what heating system would work best for a school.

They also have been learning about the engineering design process by participating in an egg drop challenge.









Sixth graders have been studying archeology and conducted their own archeological dig. They dug for chocolate chip artifacts out of cookies. The students had to be very careful using their tools of the trade to dig out the chocolate chips and were even more excited when instructed they were able to eat their artifacts at the conclusion of the dig.



Mrs. Collver's Class

Mrs. Collver's class made and served cookies for Grandparents Day 2023









Grandparent's Day Parade

















Fire Prevention Program

On Tuesday October 10th, the Stanley Hose
Company held their annual fire prevention
program at Sherman Central School. Grades
Kindergarten through 6th Grade traveled to six
stations set up in the SCS parking lot. At each
station, they learned a valuable lesson on fire
safety from SCS high school student volunteers.
After the lesson at each station, they were given
a tour of the fire truck by a member of the
Stanley Hose Company. The Stanley Hose
Company encourages parents to take time to
talk to their children about fire safety.









SUNY Fredonia Science Bowl

Three Sherman High School seniors went to SUNY Fredonia on Thursday October 5th to compete with other area high schools in the Science Bowl. They were tested for their knowledge in Geology, Biology, Chemistry, and Physics. The competition included 3 handson stations and a final Kahoot style review quiz. The three hands-on stations focused on content specific topics: Rock Identification, Blindfolded Bone Identification, and Measuring the effectiveness of water filters by chemical analysis of water samples. This was our first time attending the competition and we hope to have more students participate next year.



Dental Van



The UB Mobile Dental Van is anticipated to be here in February this year. Forms will be going home with your child later this fall. Please complete the forms and return them to the Health Office, regardless if participating in the program or not. For more information feel free to contact the Health Office at (716) 761-4814 or visit the UB Dental website at: https://dental.buffalo.edu/communityoutreach/outreach-programs/mobiledental-van-.html

Cafeteria

We have been working diligently in the cafeteria to really push our Farm to School initiative. Our goal is to keep growing beneficial relationships between the school, local farmers and local businesses. By participating in school meal programs, students are also supporting the local community. We also want to encourage our students to establish life-long healthy habits and eat less processed foods.

We have been cooking a lot of items from scratch and promoting a local harvest every month.

September's harvest of the month was corn. All the corn that has been served was grown within a 25 mile radius. October's harvest is apples and the kids noticed the difference with the taste of the fresh local apples. Fall is definitely the time to eat the apples and drink the cider.

Continue to watch for our harvests of the month and other information, including our hydroponic produce, on our cafeteria page on the school website. Thank you for supporting school meals.











Football

The Varsity Wolfpack is currently 6-0 (3-0 Class D) and ranked #2 in New York State. The team defeated Class C opponent Falconer/Cassadaga/Maple Grove in Sherman on Senior Day, 44-21. Most recently, CSP defeated state-ranked Class C opponent Salamanca in Clymer on Homecoming, 37-6. Sherman student-athletes on the Varsity team include team captain Devin Johnson, Daniel Meeder, Ryan Perry, Aziel Rivera, Jacob Allen, Sondre Bestvold, and Carson Pinzok. Section VI playoffs will begin the weekend of 10/27. The Wolfpack JV team is currently 4-2, while the Modified Wolfpack is currently 3-2.









Modified Volleyball

The CS Silver Wolves are having a great season so far. Out of the 6 games they have played, they have won 5 of them! These girls are working hard in practice and it is showing during the games. We have some returning experience along with some newcomers that have some serious athletic skills which have helped this team. Keep up the awesome work, Wolves!



Cross Country

As of October 13th, the CSP Wolfpack Varsity Girls are 12-0 with one league meet remaining against Jamestown, Allegany-Limestone, Catt-LV, and Dunkirk. The team has participated in three different invitationals with a fourth taking place on October 14th in Alden. The team finished 4th out of 19 at the Rocket Invitational, 2nd out of 10 at the Red Dragon Invitational, and 6th out of 35 at the McQuaid Invitational. Top 50 finishers at McQuaid included Tess Flikkema (46), Solki Martin-Lacayo (47), and Grace Cooke (49); There were 358+ runners in the race. Other top runners this season include Haley Odell, Caitlyn Kriner, and Tayden Persons. Currently the girls are ranked 7th in the state for Class D.

As of October 13th, the CSP Wolfpack Varsity Boys are 9-3 with one league meet remaining against Jamestown, Allegany-Limestone, Catt-LV, and Dunkirk. The team has participated in three different invitationals with a fourth taking place on October 14th in Alden. The team finished 8th out of 24 at the Rocket Invitational, 6th out of 12 at the Red Dragon Invitational, and 12th out of 58 at the McQuaid Invitational. The top 50 finisher at McQuaid was Lucas Dunnewold (22). There were 464+ runners in the race. Other top finishers this season include Finn Fadale, RJ Johnson, Kody Howard, Ben Cooke, and Max Guzman. Currently the boys are ranked 9th in the state for Class D.

The CSP Boys and Girls Modified Teams have shown much improvement over the season. The modified boys and girls have competed in various league meets (unscored) and three invitationals with one league meet remaining against Jamestown, Allegany-Limestone, Catt-LV, and Dunkirk. The final invitational is October 14th in Alden. At invitationals, the boys finished 10th out of 14 at the Rocket Invitational, 3rd out of 10 at the Red Dragon Invitational, and 15th out of 38 at the McQuaid Invitational. Tops 50 finishers include Flynn Fadale (38) and Eli Smith (50); There were 355+ runners in the race. At invitationals, the girls were incomplete at the Rocket Invitational, 2nd out of 6 at the Red Dragon Invitational, and 3rd out of 20 at the McQuaid Invitational. Tops 50 finishers include Bria Palmatier (32), Hannidy Goetzinger (37), and Baya Oehlbeck (39); There were 247+ runners in the race.

If your son or daughter is interested in Track and Field for the Spring of 2024 or Cross Country for the Fall of 2024, please have them approach Mr. Morano in room 307 or send an email to dmorano@shermancsd.org.

End of Season Schedule:

October 27 @ Bemus Golf Course for Counties November 3 @ Bemus Golf Course for Sectionals November 11 @ Vernon Verona Sherril for States





Welcome to SCS



Hello! My name is Becca Cullum and I am the school counselor for behavior support. This is my first year as a school counselor after graduating this past May. I live with my partner and our zoo of five dogs and three cats! I also have a culinary degree in baking and pastry and love spending time in the kitchen. In my spare time, I enjoy being outside and taking the dogs for walks, spending time with my nieces and nephews, and having game nights with our close friends. I look forward to getting to know you all!

Hello, my name is Michelle DeLellis and I am excited to join the SCS family as a new Teacher Aide! My husband and I are raising our 3 amazing kids right here in our small town so this district is very near and dear to my heart. I have an extensive background working with all age groups of children in childcare, school and before/after school programs. I have a Bachelor's degree in English along with a Master's in Character Education and many education classes under my belt. In my previous position I was the Preschool Teacher/Director at a private preschool educating 3-5 year olds. I love gardening, crafting, enjoying my fur babies and spending as much quality family time as I can with my crew!





Hey there! My name is Lonikay Fisher, and I am excited to join the SCS team as a Special Education Teacher's Aide. I graduated from a Private University in Kentucky with a degree in Criminal Justice and Early Childhood Education. I followed my passion into my previous position with BOCES. When I am not in the classroom helping our wonderful students succeed, you can usually find me in the driver's seat chaperoning my two children from activity to activity, or hanging out with my husband. Sherman's team and family atmosphere is what first brought my children to the district, then myself. Sherman has welcomed our family with open arms, and I can't wait to get to know each and every one of you! Go Wildcats!

Hi! My name is Janelle Jobin-Meredith, aka Mrs. Meredith. I grew up in a small farming town called St.Claude in Manitoba, Canada. I went to a school smaller than Sherman's where we spoke French. I then obtained my Bachelor's degree in Guelph, Ontario and my Master's from Touro College in NYC. I taught for 5 years at the Hewes Center (BOCES) in Ashville. I am married, have 2 boys, 2 dogs, 1 cat, 2 horses, a lot of chickens as well as pigs and cows. I am excited to start at Sherman Central School this year to be more involved in the community.





Hi! My name is Rebecca McCauley. I live locally with my husband and daughter. I went to school at SUNY Fredonia where I received my undergraduate degree. I received my Master's from Concordia University. I have spent the last four years teaching at Jamestown Public Schools. I am so excited to be working at Sherman Central School District and to be in a small, yet impactful district where families, teachers, and administrators are all working together to ensure that students are receiving a quality education. Thank you so much for welcoming me to your district!

Welcome to SCS



Hello! I am Hannah Moore! I am a mom, a daughter, a sister and a new Sherman Central School District 6th grade SS/ELA teacher! I received my undergraduate degrees in Elementary Education and Special Education from Edinboro University and earned two masters degrees from Gannon University: Curriculum Instruction and Reading Specialist. Before accepting a position with Sherman CSD, I previously worked at Titusville Area High School as a Learning Support English teacher. I have a young son and two dogs at home whom I love very much, as well as many family members that I enjoy spending time with. I am very excited to join the Wildcat family and be a part of the BIG Impact I have heard so much about!

G'day, my name is Stephen Moyer-Matteson. I enjoy doing triathlons in my free time. Previously I taught Health and Physical Education at Washington Middle School in Jamestown for 7 years. I look forward to teaching Sherman students the love of physical activity that I have learned from some of my favorite teachers.





Hello everyone! I am Victoria Robson, the 5th grade ELA and Social Studies teacher. I graduated from Fredonia State in 2021 and taught at Sinclairville Elementary for I year before coming to Sherman this year. My husband, Chris, and I have I son whose name is Asher. We love to spend time outdoors and watch football. I am very excited for this school year and to be here at Sherman Central School!

Hi! My name is Wendy Rodgers. I am excited to be part of the Wildcat family as a first grade teacher. I previously taught Kindergarten for 10 years in the Jamestown Public School District and 3rd grade in the Rochester City School District. I am from Rochester originally but moved my family to Chautauqua County 14 years ago to be closer to my husband's family. I am married with two high school aged children who keep me very busy, each playing sports year round. I enjoy spending time with my family golfing, kayaking, and watching sports events. I am an avid reader and love spending time with my dog, Tuffy.





Hi! My name is Erin Vanderzyden and I am the 8th science and Earth Science teacher. I graduated from Edinboro University in December of 2022 and have previously worked at Erie public schools. My hobbies include playing guitar, baking, and relaxing with my two kitties!



Artist in the Spotlight:

Slab Relief Carving-Ceramics & Sculpture



Realism- Ceramics & Sculpture "Deer"



Think Outside the Pot-





Butterflies for Hospice

Chloey Kopta

My name is Chloey Kopta, I'm a senior at Sherman Central School. I'm very interested in art and all things involving creativity. I've always dreamed of doing something with art but I never really knew what I wanted to do. I could be a tattoo artist, a makeup artist, nail artist, interior designer, sculptor, video game designer, etc. the options are limitless. That's why I'm having trouble choosing. It's easy to find your interests and try to turn it into a career, but it's hard to choose what career you'd be happiest with. Depending on what career I have I might end up going to college, somewhere like Alfred State. Or I might just take time after high school to figure out what I want to do and keep doing art as a hobby or even sell some artwork. Growing up and having to make choices is hard especially when you know your decision could define who you are.



Pumpkins for Peak n' Peak-Ceramics & Sculpture



Plaster Cloth Sculpture "Morax" (Two Views) Ceramics & Sculpture





Pinch Pot-Ceramics & Sculpture



SCS Cares

Congratulations to the following students for being recognized as showing the characteristics of Respect and Responsibility during the month of September.

RESPECT AND RESPONSIBILITY

Nolan Ames (3rd grade) Chelsey Andreasen (4th grade) Aleksander Bojarski (4th grade) Ronan Booker (3rd grade) Griffith Brown (2nd grade) Sabrina Byler (3rd grade) Tyler Calhoun (6th grade) Hunter Carlson (4th grade) Audrey Chambers (4th grade) Ethan Cole (1st grade) Hannah Cook (5th grade) Nevaeh Crandall (3rd grade) Drake DeLand (5th grade) Isabella Fisher (3rd grade) Ruth Gibbons (1st grade) Wynslow Gilkinson (5th grade) Kenai Hamilton (K) Riley Johnson (5th grade) Ida Jones (3rd grade) Isaac Kobielski (K) John Lintz (3rd grade) Noah McGill (5th grade) Jarron Motherwell (K) Anakin Murphy (1st grade) Emma Oehlbeck (6th grade) Everett Park (K) Melanie Rolla (1st grade) Dylan Schmitz (6th grade)

> Amelia Taylor (K) Ethan Taylor (6th grade) Isaac Taylor (2nd grade)

Leah VanEvery (4th grade) Ava Williams (3rd grade)







Honors Dinner

Each year (for the last 43 years), students in grades 8-12 who were on the Honor or Merit Roll for all four quarters of the previous academic year are recognized for their achievement at a dinner in their honor. This year's dinner was held at the Stanley Hose Fire Department, right here in Sherman. Several students performed music before the dinner started. Mrs. Nicole Palmatier was the keynote speaker.

Honor Roll

(Average of 90% or above)

Payson Altsman (8th), Jayne Chambers (8th), Emmersen Crawford (8th), Lucas Gibbons (8th), Kasen Goree (8th), Kimber Hetrick (8th), Parker Kenyon (8th), Quinn Liffner (8th), Shelby Melnick (8th), Georges Meredith (8th), Baya Oehlbeck (8th), Charlotte Spitzer (8th), Megan Yokom (8th), Isabella Barton (9th), Caleb Cook (9th), Gracen Eddy (9th), Madison Emory (9th), Jasper Eschenbach (9th), Adrienne Eshelman (9th), Carlie Gable (9th), Evan Gratto (9th), Faith Hooks (9th), Gabe Kopta (9th), Kihomi Lilley (9th), Abigail Mellors (9th), Bria Palmatier (9th), Talon Person (9th), William Spitzer (9th), Elias Armes (10th), Albert Burkett (10th), Troy Chambers (10th), Logan Douglas (10th), Jacob Ferranto (10th), Mary Fuller (10th), Kamryn Heinert (10th), Delilah Heverley (10th), Olivia Lindsey (10th), Hannah Phelps (10th), Allison Rhebergen (10th), Larsen Swan (10th), Dylan Carey (11th), Erin Elder (11th), Teagan Gratto (11th), Max Guzman (11th), Joseph Issler (11th), Kenadi Long (11th), Andrew Perry (11th), Brady Phelps (11th), Zachary Schmitz (11th), Logan Swan (11th), Kelsey Wagner (11th), Jayden Zenns (11th), Sophie Lindsey (12th), Olivia Maleski (12th), Jonah Martin (12th), Daniel Meeder (12th), Taryn Palmatier (12th), Ryan Perry (12th), Tayden Persons (12th), Brady Pugh (12th), Brandy Safford (12th), Elliot Thompson (12th), Kinsey Witherow (12th), Ivy Yokom (12th)









Merit Roll

(Average of 85% or above)



Jonathan Coblentz (8th), James Douglas (8th), Kiley Jones (8th), Natalie Kranz (8th),
Emily Lutgen (8th), Bryce Pugh (8th), Riley Rhebergen (8th), Elle Ross (8th),
Ely Smith (8th), Derek Zenns (8th), Cadence Courtney (9th), James DeLellis (9th),
Kyle Maynard (9th), Jasmine Osterhoudt (9th), Tayler Pinzok (9th), Brianna Reeves (9th),
Gary Rotunda (10th), Delilah Stoddard (10th), Kellie Christensen (11th), Isaphina Kioko (11th),
Brenna Livermore (11th), Kendra Thornton (11th), Lexus Eschenbach (12th),
Faith Gormley (12th), Chloey Kopta (12th), Lily Martin (12th), Aziel Rivera (12th),
William Scadden (12th), James Sheare (12th)

Sherman Central School

PO Box 950 Sherman, NY 14781

Board of Education

Brian Bates, President
Timothy Sears, Vice President
Teresa Guzman
Kristin Irwin
Emily Reynolds

ECR WSS Boxholder Sherman, NY 14781 Not for Profit
Organization
U.S.Postage
PAID
Permit No. 55
Mayville, NY 14757

THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

Office of State Assessment Albany, NY 12234

EXAMINATION SCHEDULE: JANUARY 2024

JANUARY 23 TUESDAY	JANUARY 24 WEDNESDAY	JANUARY 25 THURSDAY	JANUARY 26 FRIDAY
8:00 a.m.	8:00 a.m.	8:00 a.m.	8:00 a.m.
English Language Arts	Geometry U.S. History & Government	Global History & Geography II	Physical Setting/Earth Science Physical Setting/Chemistry
12:00 p.m.	12:00 p.m.	12:00 p.m.	
Living Environment	Algebra I Physical Setting/Physics	Algebra II	